Becon Newsletter

Congratulations to Becon staff for organising an excellent Network Meeting.  It was comforting so see so many original members and good to welcome our new members.  The discussions on “infrastucture” were helpful and will inform our future directions.  

The next focus needs to “partnership”. Partnerships are seldom discussed in BME meetings perhaps because we’re often reacting to current crises or perhaps because we take it for granted that it’s something we do anyway.  We do work together, share resources, contacts and training but if we put our minds to it we could take the concept to much greater limits.  Let’s put on our creative heads and think of new and innovative ways of working together.  Let’s develop planned partnerships across the Region or even across all of our contacts, and they would stretch across the Globe.  Influence will multiply with every partnership so that two and two will be 4 plus!  Send in your ideas by phone, email or pop into the office.  Let’s get started on building partnerships.   

